July 16, 1953 b

Mr. Emery C. Arnold

Oil Conservation Comrmission
P. O. Box 697

Aztec, New Mexico

Dear Emery:

Reference is made to your letter of July 9th wherein
you enclose a '"Miscellaneous Notice' from Lowry, et al, on
which they state their intention to Plug back and convert to a
water well a PC gas well in the SW/4 of Section 3, Township
26 North, Range 6 West.

Please be advised that this office has no jurisdiction
over the matter.

Very truly yours
R. R. SPURRIER
Secretary /4 Director

RRS/c
Attach. Ret.



